The Ballas Morning News



Sept. 2, 1980

Dear Harold:

I last heard from the FBI about the Doyle film July 14. They then said that their photo processing center cannot duplicate 8mm color film so were sending it to a private lab. They said they "do not know the amount of time that will be necessary for the film to be duplicated."

I'm filing for the replacement print in my name since we are paying for it. This is to avoid complicating things at the bureau.

As soon as they send me the film I will forward it on to you.

Yes, Ainsworth wrote a scathing piece for the Herald in which he targeted the screwball theories and then took the brush and painted all assassination researchers with a like color. This may be the last desperate gasp of the sel-proclaimed journalistic hotshot who took his last shot in '64 and missed.

Pitty that the Eddowes' exhumation has gotten so much ink around the world. It only served to revitalize people like Ainsworth.

Here's letting you known as soon as I receive the Doyle film, Regards,

